
February 2022 Meeting Minutes 
Recorded by Tom Carlyle, Secretary 

The February 2022 club meeting was held on February 2, 2022 via Zoom.  President Rege Hall called the 
meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  Eleven (11) club members were in attendance. 
 

President's Report  
 No report. 

 

Vice President's Report  
 No report. 
 

Treasurer's Report  
 Richard reported on the club’s bank account balances and transactions.   
 

Secretary’s Report 
 No report. 
 

Field Marshall’s Report 

 The flying field is in pretty good shape.  We will need to apply some crab grass treatment early this spring.  
Waste Management is still working on a solution to the drainage issue.  We’ve also been talking to them 
about extending the parking lot further west.  We may end up trying to get some gravel on our own. 

 

Safety Coordinator's Report  
 No report. 
 

New Members/Visitors 
 No new members or visitors. 
 

Old Business 
 Indoor flying is not likely to happen this year; the elementary school is using the gym for storage during 

construction at the school. 
 

New Business 
 Rege Hall renewed the Club Charter and owner insurance with AMA. 
 The Club website provider fee was paid. 
 Tom Carlyle checked AMA’s website to fill out the Gold Leader Club renewal form but AMA has not updated 

the form to 2022 (still shows 2021 at the top of the form). 
 The Johnson County RC Club swap meet will be held on February 19, 2022. Address: 250 Fairground St, 

Franklin, IN, 46131. Vendor setup at 7:00 a.m. Doors open from 8:00 a.m. to Noon.   
 https://www.modelaircraft.org/events/jcrc-flyers-swap-meet-0 

 The Anderson Extreme Flyers swap meet will be held on February 26, 2022.  Address: 3001 Mounds Rd, 
Anderson, IN, 46016. Doors open from 8:00 a.m. to Noon.   

 2nd Annual Extreme Flyers Swap Meet (facebook.com) 
 https://www.modelaircraft.org/events/2nd-annual-swap-meet 

 
Show and Tell 
 John Louden showed us some replacement nose cones for his Viper that he 3-D printed. Warren Estep is 

also printing some things with a 3-D printer. 
 Rege Hall showed us some of his new jets that he’s been working on this winter, one of which was an F-16. 

He showed us the retracts cycling, along with the marker lights. 
 Tom Carlyle talked about a 1/5 scale Waco YMF5 that he’s working on.   
 Roger Dahm is working on a B-25.  Also working on a Cessna. 
 Steve Bushman is working on a 1/4 scale SE-5A. 
 

Raffle 
 No raffle was conducted. 

 

With no further club business, the meeting was adjourned.   
 

The March club meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 2nd. The meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. An email will 
be sent prior to the meeting with information regarding the status of a face-to-face meeting and with a link to a 
Zoom meeting. 
 
One last reminder, please support your local hobby stores.  Special thanks go out HobbyTown USA in Castleton 
for extending a discount to our club for our monthly and year end raffle prizes.   


